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Arabian American Development Company
to Report 2007 Third Quarter Results on
November 8, 2007
DALLAS, Nov. 5 /PRNewswire-FirstCall/ -- Arabian American Development Co. (OTC
Bulletin Board: ARSD) today announced that management will hold a conference call to
discuss its 2007 third quarter financial results at 4:30 p.m. ET on Thursday, November 8,
2007. Financial results will be released that day.

Interested parties may access the call by calling 866-328-4270 from within the United States,
or 480-293-1744 if calling internationally, approximately five minutes prior to the start of the
call. A replay will be available through November 15, 2007 and can be accessed by dialing
800-406-7325 (U.S.), 303-590-3030 (Int'l), passcode 3804070.

This call is being web cast by ViaVid Broadcasting and can be accessed at ViaVid's website
at http://www.viavid.net. The web cast can be accessed until December 8, 2007. To access
the web cast, you will need to have the Windows Media Player on your desktop. For the free
download of the Media Player please visit:
http://www.microsoft.com/windows/windowsmedia/en/download/default.asp.

About Arabian American Development Co.

Arabian American owns and operates a petrochemical facility located in southeast Texas
just north of Beaumont, specializing in high purity petrochemical solvents and other solvent
type manufacturing. Arabian American also has a mining project in Saudi Arabia which is
under development and is expected to produce economic quantities of zinc, copper, gold,
and silver when it is put into production.

    CONTACT:  Nick Carter                         Cameron Donahue
              Secretary and Treasurer             Hayden Communications
              (409) 385-1400                      (651) 653-1854
              ncarter@southhamptonrefining.com    cameron@haydenir.com
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